Privacy Statement

We respect your privacy

Donations to the Sackville Memorial Hospital Foundation help fund improvements to patient care, as well as staff training at the Sackville Memorial Hospital Foundation.

Our commitment to your privacy and confidentiality.

The Foundation respects the privacy of donors and protects their personal information - we do not rent, sell, or trade our lists. We use donors' personal information to serve them better, to keep them informed through periodic contacts about opportunities to volunteer or donate, funding needs, special events, and other updates.

All personal information provided by our donors and supporters is secure information.